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The first Tuesday of every month between 5:45pm and 7pm we will now be holding our NTFOS case       

presentations and treatment planning conferences at our Grapevine office.  Although this is routine within 

our practice, we would like to open these informal sessions to all doctors who may like the opportunity to 

join us as we discuss cases together.  This will be an open forum in a relaxed environment where you are 

welcome to bring a case to discuss with friends and colleagues.  Participation is voluntary but camaraderie 

and CE CREDITS will be provided. RSVP not required. 


